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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

WOW! Here we are at the end of term, approaching our Term 3 holiday. Spring 
is in the air and the Melbourne Show and footy finals are around the corner. I 
can’t believe I have been at Emmaus a whole term. It has been wonderful to get 
to know many of the beautiful people in our school community – the students, 
teachers and parents. I look forward to getting to know more about everyone as 
the time goes on and building our community together. 
 

Together as a community we have achieved so much this term. 
 

As Maurie says, ‘When good connections are made something new is created.’ 
 

We have celebrated the sacrament of First Eucharist with our Year 4s and we are 
getting ready to celebrate Reconciliation and Confirmation with our year 3s and 
6s. We have had fun lunches and fun days organised by our Parents and Friends 
committee and I can’t wait for the Colour Run on Friday. The Year 6s have been 
on camp and move towards their last term in a primary school setting. Naplan 
results have been released and we congratulate the Year 3s and 5s on the effort 
they have put into their learning. It is wonderful to watch all children across each 
of the levels doing their very best.  
 

As the holidays unravel let us take time to go a little slower so that we can have 
the energy and vitality that is needed to be kind to others as we move towards the 
very busy end of year festivities.  
 
Take care and go slowly, 
 
Jackie 

 Reconciliation for Year 3 children at Emmaus Church 
October 8th  7.00 pm Grade 3A 
October 12th 10.00 am Grade 3C & 11.30am Grade 3B 
 
Confirmation for Year 6 children - 20th October 6W 2.00 pm  &  6M 4.30pm 

 School finishes at 1.00 pm tomorrow. 
Children will be dismissed from the asphalt area. 

Please pick up children on time. 
After School Care will run from 1.00 pm - 6.00 pm. 

Term 4 starts on Monday 7th October. 
 
 

                                                                                                                             

Thursday 19th September, 2019 
 



 
 

COLOUR RUN FUNDRAISING EVENT - 20th September.  
Dear Parents, tomorrow the 20th of September 2019 is the COLOUR 
RUN EVENT. PLEASE be sure to return consent forms. (whether your 
child is participating or not) Please hand in all forms and sponsor  
money tomorrow. 
All participants need to wear a white t-shirt. 
Children not participating can wear casual clothes. 
Parents are invited to observe from  11.45 am.  
 
Permission slips must be handed in even if not participating. 

 
 

Congratulations to Josip in Prep D  
for selling over 20 boxes in our Chocolate Drive. 
What a fantastic effort!  
Josip and his family have won the  
5kg box of Cadbury Favourites. 
Also congratulations to Olivia 3B & Isabella Prep Z  
for selling the second highest number of boxes. 

 CEMSIS SURVEY  
A reminder to complete the Cemsis survey by tomorrow for those families that 
have received a pin number. 

 LOST PROPERTY 
There are a number of  jumper and sports tops with no names at the office. 
All unclaimed items will go to the second hand uniform department.  

 SCHOOL FEES 
We are approaching the end of 3rd Term and there is approximately $120,000 
outstanding for school fees. All of the school fees need to be finalised by the 
22nd September. We understand unexpected financial strains, and if this is the 
case, you will need to make an appointment to chat with Jackie Byrne, our 
Principal.  

 
 

2020 RE ENROLMENT  
If your child is NOT returning to Emmaus next year, please fill out the 
information below and return to the school office by 20th September, so that 
we can finalise our staffing.  Please note this is for Prep to Year 5 only. 
 
NAME…………………………………………………..…GRADE………..… 
 
2020 SCHOOL…………………………………………………………………. 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

20 Colour Run 

20 Last day Term 3 
1.00 pm finish. 

OCTOBER 2019 

7 First day of Term 4 

17 Student free day 
No school for students 



KIDS CRAFT CLASS IN  
TAYLORS HILL 
$18 per child (8+yrs), 3rd sibling is half 
price.  Mums stay while kids craft. Incl all 
materials & refreshments.  
RSVP’s essential.  Ltd places, 1st in best 
dressed. 
Call Veronika 0409 971 958 or 
visit vscards.stampinup.net/  
Mention you are an Emmaus mum to 
receive a $2 discount. 

http://vscards.stampinup.net/?fbclid=IwAR2g6PpluS_XD6wQcmvsFLcBzdvRuh8yiK8oga2JxVUnrsLdeim0yEXO0Pc



